
Sent: 22/07/2023 11:43:16 AM
Subject: DA 2023 0868

Hello,

I am a resident of Hay Street, collaroy. I am writing to say I strongly oppose to the proposed
development at 37 Hay Street Collaroy DA 2023 0868.

Hay street is already a highly congested unsafe area with traffic using it as a short cut and
cars constantly speeding through, which will only be made worse by more residents.

Cheers,
Nadia


